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The Cervantes Group integrates to new Payroll system - ADP  
 

Chicago, IL – June 10th, 2024  

After reviewing multiple Payroll software analysis, we decided that ADP not only would be an amazing 

partner to support our growth but also give us fast support to our continuous diverse challenges. The 
process has been seamless because the ADP has proven to be hands on and worked with us consistently 
though the whole process until we went LIVE. 

 We are grateful for all the hard work from our team but also from ADP. We look forward to continue 
growing with ADP and include us in our international operation.  
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